
Dear members, 

 

I would like to share some exciting updates from Billiet & Co.  

 

1. We are incredibly honoured to announce that Billiet&Co has been recognized with 
several prestigious awards. The picture is attached (Picture_Billiet&Co). 

 

2. Billiet & Co is featured on page 222 of the latest edition of Diplomatic World 
Magazine! The picture is attached (Diplomatic world magazine-1). 

 

3. China business services department together with Oracle Germany: 

https://www.linkedin linkedin.com/pulse/billiet-co-oracle-germany-join-forces-china-
business-services-4qece/?trackingId=SqfnU9vMQowRbpH7vTu%2Fpg%3D%3D 

 

I would also like to inform you that my father, Johan Billiet, who has been a long-term 
member of IPG and attended many conferences over the years, retired at the end of 
December 2024. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Phillipe Billiet 

 

Billiet & Co 

Avenue Louise 146  

1050 Brussels 

Belgium  

philippe.billiet@billiet-co.be 

tel.: +32 2 643 33 01 

https://www.billiet-co.be  

https://www.linkedin/
mailto:philippe.billiet@billiet-co.be
https://www.billiet-co.be/


  

EXPERTISE - Member of Aspides (https://www.aspides.law) 

INTERNATIONAL – Member of IPG (https://www.ipg-online.org) 
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